16.

PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAMES

The Subdivisions Officer requested the Board's approval for two new road names
at 525 and 526 Beach Road and Fishermens Rest. The Board resolved:

1. To approve the names SANDHOLM CLOSE and SEACROFT PLACE for
the two new culs-de-sac off 525 and 526 Beach Road and Fishermens Rest,
Rookwood Holdings Ltd.

2. That the Subdivisions Officer be informed that the developer had not
received a copy of the recommended Maori street names formulated by the
Board.

3. That the Maori Street Names Working Party be established, and that it
consist of the Chairperson and Don Rowlands.



